Change of Winter Uniform (Circular No.: E046/2023-2024)

Dear Parents/Guardians,
In view of the coming winter season and the subsequent temperature drop, the school has
set the date for the change of winter uniform on 4™ December, 2023 (Monday). The
uniform consists of the following items: ' '
Girls: Proper winter uniform
(1) Navy blue dress (with school badge)
(2) Long-sleeved white shirt (with blue ribbon on the collar)
(3) Navy blue jacket
(4) White socks and black shoes
Boys:
(1) Grey trousers
(2) Long-sleeved white shirt (with school badge and blue tie)
(3) Navy blue jacket
(4) White socks and black shoes

Please also note the following:

1. Winter sports uniform can be purchased at the school tuck shop on schooldays
from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. or from 3:30p.m. to 4:00p.m. It can also be purchased
through contacting class teachers in advance at 2729 3929.

2. Winter school uniform can be purchased at May Moon Co., 161 Kiu Kiang Road,
Sham Shui Po (opposite Precious Blood Hospital).

3. The school winter jacket will be ordered altogether from Yan Chi Co. as noted
previously.

Students may change to winter uniform from today onwards if necessary.
Students’ jackets must be in plain navy blue, without any patterns or designs.
Please also make sure that the student name is written on the lining of the jacket to
avoid mix-ups.

Yours faithfully,

‘/-_.,/5/7%&);/\
Rev. Yeong Ling Wui
Principal
27% October, 2023
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(Circular No. E046/2023-2024 Please return this slip to the class teacher)

I have read circular no. E046/2023-2024 and will have my child change to winter uniform on

4™ December, 2023 (Monday) accordingly.

Class: Student name:

Parent’s signature:

Date: . 2023




